From:
 Governance

 To:
 Governance

 Subject:
 RE: MVDBAI Grant

Date: Friday, 10 December 2021 11:30:15 AM

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 7 December 2021 8:31 PM

To: Lisa Miscamble < Lisa.Miscamble@wsc.nsw.gov.au >

Subject: MVDBAI Grant

External Email: This email was sent from outside the organisation, please be cautious with links and attachments in the email.

Hello Lisa,

Thank you for your email last week, I have read the agenda and, although very disappointed, I respectfully request you choose the option of providing some support for MVDBAI as recommended at the meeting October 13, 2021. I'm not sure why it was acceptable and recommended then and not now after we have met all the requirements from that meeting.

As you are well aware this is a significant community project, not just basketball or other indoor sports. Moss Vale and District Basketball Association Inc have already made significant investment in time and money, I believe it is time the community leadership contributed. I recall you said something like, the \$26,000 was an insignificant amount, rest assured it is a significant amount to us, indeed if it can be increased to as near becoming significant, without breaching policy, that would be greatly appreciated.

I appreciate you may not be able to influence the decision, at this stage, but understand we would appreciate the effort.

Kind regards

Paul Barcicki Director MVDBAI